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115 Midtowne Open Until 11 p.m. On Symphony Nights 
New North Hills Restaurant To Accommodate North Carolina Symphony Guests 

 
RALEIGH, N.C. – Tim Fletcher, General Manager of 115 Midtowne, a North Hills restaurant 
located at 4421 Six Forks Road, announced that the restaurant will now stay open until 11:00 
p.m. on nights that the North Carolina Symphony performs. The restaurant’s normal hours are 
weekdays from 11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. for lunch, 5:30 p.m. to 10 p.m. for dinner, and weekends 
until 11 p.m.  
 
The North Carolina Symphony’s box office is located at North Hills on Six Forks Road and I-440 
and offers Saturday hours, providing more convenient ticket purchase for patrons.  
 
“Symphony goers are encouraged to stop by 115 Midtowne after the performance,” said Fletcher.  
“Chef Scott Cole’s delectable desserts, appetizers and our fine wine selections are guaranteed to 
satisfy the most discriminating late night palate.” 
 
About 115 Midtowne: 
115 Midtowne is a sophisticated restaurant tucked away in North Hills at 4421 Six Forks Road in 
Raleigh.  Chef Scott Cole’s menu is an elegant presentation of contemporary metropolitan food, 
with select international recipes ranging from Portugal to Jamaica to Tuscany.  The restaurant 
features a stylish dining area, waiters in black ties and white aprons who discreetly anticipate 
diners’ needs, and live piano on Friday and Saturday evenings.  The restaurant is open from 
11:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. for lunch and 5:30 p.m. to 11 p.m. for dinner.  115 Midtowne closes at 11:30 
p.m. on weekends.  More information is available by calling 919-787-8963. 
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